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Strategic planning continues. The Facilities & Finance workgroup that was reformed by the Steering 
Committee has been looking more deeply at the financial realities within our collaboration, as well 
as the facility needs of the workgroup recommendations, and may be undertaking some further 
evaluations of the facilities. This work will continue into January and our next steps will be 
determined from its outcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Consult not your fears, but your hopes and dreams. Think not about your frustrations, but about your 
unfulfilled potential. Concern yourself not with what you tried and failed in, but with what it is still possible for 
you to do.”  ~ Pope Saint John XXIII 
 


